
MassPI Statement on Medical Marijuana 

MassPI is a state-wide, non-profit, volunteer organization dedicated to ending needless suffering 

from persistent and acute pain and to improving the quality of life for all people affected by pain. 

In May of 2014, MassPI became an independent division of HopeHealth, Hyannis, MA and will 

continue its work across the state. 

MassPI supports all treatments for pain that are legal and provide relief for pain sufferers 

and knows pain can be devastating to peoples’ lives. MassPI does not support one treatment over 

another but believes individualized treatment should be evaluated and determined based on 

discussions between health provider and pain sufferer. 

 


